
 

Year Six Newsletter- Advent Term One 

Wednesday 4th September – Friday 18th October 

Trusting in God; Creating Tomorrow; Helping Today  

 

Welcome back to a very busy term 

in Year 6.  

Our topic this term is ‘Revolution’. 

We will be focussing on History 

this term and looking at how we 

can develop our knowledge of the 

lives of people during the 

Victorian period.  

Miss Queenan 

 

History- The Victorians  

This term we will be thinking about the historical 

significance of the Victorian era. This focuses on children 

during this time including the lives of rich and poor children. 

It also looks at crime and punishment and the impact of the 

Industrial Revolution on life today.  

 

English  

This term we will be creating pieces of fiction writing based 

on the book ‘Clockwork’ by Philip Pullman.  

 

Maths 

This term we will be learning about place value and the four 

operations (addition, subtraction, multiplication and division).  

 

Key Dates this term   

Tuesday 10th Sep- Y6 Trip 

Tuesday 24th Sep (2pm- KS2 Mass 

Tuesday 1st October- Y6 Mass 

 

 

 

 

PE and Sport 

PE will take place on 

Wednesdays. Please send 

children to school in their PE 

kit on Wednesdays.    

 

 

Ways to help with learning at home this term 

Times Tables are vital in understanding many concepts in mathematics. Please help your child 

practice their times tables up to 12 as much as possible. Each child has a login for Timetable 

Rockstars to support with this.  

Children are expected to read at least five times a week. This has a huge impact on the progress 

that they make in their reading and develops their love of reading 

Reminders 

Homework will be given out on a Friday and should be returned on a 

Wednesday. Spelling test will take place on a Friday.  

Our trip to Sudbury Hall will take place on Tuesday 10th September. 

Permissions slips will need to be returned and payment made on 

Arbor before this date. Any issues, please contact school.  


